
      An Invitation 

Parents of SEN pupils are invited to join the SEN Parents' 
Forum to understand the development of SEN provision in 
school.  These will be YOUR meetings. You, as parents, will 

decide how you would like the meetings to work. 

  

The next Forum Meeting will be on Wednesday 5th February, 

2014, 5pm- 6pm in the SEN department (M1). 

Bryony Landsbert, the school's Educational Psychologist, will 

give a talk about Self Esteem. Tea and coffee will be served. 

All welcome, no booking required. 

Helen Monaghan (SENco) 
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